Or

November 27, 1996 OREGON
BOARD OF

CHIROPRACTIC
EXAMINERS

Brian D. McHale, D.C.

17068 SE McLoughlin Blvd.
Milwaukie, Oregon 97267

Re: Letter or Reprimand
McHale/J.B. 1015-96

Dear Dr. McHale:

The Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners finds that your actions as
determined in this complaint constitute violations of ORS 684.100 (1) (g) (A) and
OAR 811-035-0015 (1), in that they represent a disrespect for other
professionals and lack of sensitivity for handicapped persons.

The Board therefore finds that you be issued this Letter of Reprimand and
that this Reprimand be made a permanent part of the public record in your file.

You have the right to have a formal contested case hearing before the
OBCE or its hearings officer to contest the this matter. That request for hearing
must be made in writing to the OBCE, must be received by the OBCE within 21
days from the mailing of this notice (or if not mailed, the date of personal
service), and must be accompanied by a written answer to the charges
contained in the enclosed notice.

Sincerely, i}

Original signature on file
at the OBCE office.

Dave McTeague

Executive Director

3218 Pringle Rd SE
Ste 150

Salem, OR 97302-6311
(503) 378-5816




